
University Planning Commission March 22, 2016 2:30 p.m.  Members Present: Pete Hanson, Ty Buckman, Sheryl Cunningham, Philip Buford, Jessica Nazareth, Mark DeVilbiss, Gary Williams, Tom Kaplan, Mary Jo Zembar, Margaret Goodman, Darby Hiller, Karen Hunt, Wendy Kobler, Jonathan Eilert, Karen Gerboth, Marty Uhle, Eric 



- Will do environmental scanning – audit of resources available on campus, look at peer institutions, gather feedback and ideas from community, sort through themes/projects - Over the entire timeline of the project there will be multiple drafts – following consultation and feedback – finished proposal for Feb. 2017 board meeting  Logistics - 20 people and one Ex-Officio member  - There will be a lot happening between meetings  - A list serve will be set up for committee members  - upc@wittenberg.edu - There will also be a site on myWitt – charge and description, Hanover document, updates – there will be a members only section as well - Thinking of having information on public webpage for alumni, stakeholders, etc. – will ask the Alumni Board for ideas - Another mailing list will be set up for anyone with an idea – strategicplanning@wittenberg.edu   Future Meetings - Frequency of meetings?  Weekly 1 hour meetings - Set up meetings for once/week alternating days/times 
o Tuesdays @ 2:30 p.m. 
o Monday or Friday for a second time - Will poll the group about plans to meet over the summer – dates will be announced asap   


